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Hi Donna, 

Yates Petroleum accidently submitted two (2) APDs for the Caravan State Unit #9H. We would like to request the first 
APD approved 1/15/2014 with API# 30-025-41604 be cancelled. We want to keep the second APD approved 1/30/2014 
with API# 30-025-41641. ' * " 

If you have any question, please call me at 575-748-4448. Thank you. 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named recipient only. I f you 
are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action 
in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be 
guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, 
arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors 
or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail transmission. I f verification 
is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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